Batesville Middle School

Daily Announcements

Friday, April 12, 2024

LUNCH MENU

Pizza

Steamed Broccoli
Fresh Vegetable
Fruit

Milk

Salad/Sandwich Bar

Upcoming Events
Monday, April 15-

Golf at North Branch @ 4:30
Track at Greendale @ 5:00

Tuesday, April 16-
Golf at Greensburg @ 5:00

Thursday, April 18-
Track vs. East Central
at BHS @ 5:00

Saturday, April 20-
Golf vs. St. Mary’s at
North Branch @ 9:00am

NEWS

Students - please be sure to bring your earbuds to school and that you have
your computer fully charged next week for ILEARN testing.

There will be an important DC Trip Parent Meeting on Thursday, May 2nd at 5:30
p.m. in the BMS Commons. Mr. Strouse will be going over details of the upcoming
trip, such as what to bring and not bring, itinerary, etc.

Do you have any tricks or talents you want to show off here at BMS? If so, the
BMS Student Council is hosting a talent show on the last day of school, May
23, 2024. If you decide to participate in the talent show, auditions will be on
Friday, April 26th. Please pick up a form in the grade-level bin, complete, and
turn in to Mrs. Barnett if you plan to audition. We hope to see you there, and we
cannot wait to see your talents!

The BMS Dance Teams competed at the SCAU State Dance Competition at East
Central on Saturday 3/23 and were very successful!

The 6th grade team earned a High Superior on their pom and jazz routine and an
Ultimate Star rating on their open routine. They were state champions in both the jazz
and open category and took 2nd place in pom.

Our 7th and 8th grade team earned High Superior in jazz, kick and open and took 3rd
place in all 3. 7th grade soloist, Lyla Struewing, took first place with her Junior Classic
solo routine. The team was also awarded for the best costumes of the day.

Congratulations to all of our dancers! We are so proud of you!

Sports



